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NtM No 110 of 2025 17th September 2025  

 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Port of Rosyth 

Dredging Operations 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on or around the 18th of September for a period of 

approximately 4 days, dredging works will take place at the Port of Rosyth and its approaches.  

 

These activities will be carried out by the ‘UKD Marlin’. The dredger will transit to and from the Oxcars 

deposit site several times per day.  

 

The dredger will display shapes and lights as required by International and local regulations, will advise 

Forth and Tay Navigation of all movements and will maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 71 and 

16. 

 

Status of previously published notices:  

 
Nos 19, 36, 48, 51, 64, 68, 70, 78, 87, 90, 98, 100, 108 and 109 of 2025 remain in force. 
 

Issued by:  

G.Macintyre 

Harbour Master – Forth & Tay 

 

 


